
FR Technical Advisory Memo 

№:     TAMFR-2022-006 
Date: October 27, 2022 
Subject: Hankook Motorsports Service Update 

As we approach the final event of the 2022 season, Hankook Motorsports would like to remind you of their policy that 
any outstanding invoices must be paid prior to the start of the final event, and all tires needed for the final event 
of a season must also be pre-paid. 

If you order too many tires for the final event, you will be refunded within 7 days of event closure for anything 
not used. 

Hankook Motorsports will not be able to release tires to anyone with an outstanding balance or who has not pre-paid 
tires for the event. Tire service fees will be invoiced after the event. 

If you have questions or need to pay an outstanding balance, please contact 1-800-287-5013 or 
f3f4@hankookmotorsports.com.  

You can place orders online at the Hankook F4/FR Ordering Portal or by filling out the Hankook FR/F4 Tire Order 
Form and emailing it to f3f4@hankookmotorsports.com.  

mailto:f3f4@hankookmotorsports.com
https://frf4tires.com/
https://cdn.shopify.com/s/files/1/0552/2731/8423/files/FR_F4_Tire_Order_and_Payment_Form_2021_Fillable_e003528f-b8f6-4c26-ab67-301f5888ff69.pdf?v=1618428728%20
https://cdn.shopify.com/s/files/1/0552/2731/8423/files/FR_F4_Tire_Order_and_Payment_Form_2021_Fillable_e003528f-b8f6-4c26-ab67-301f5888ff69.pdf?v=1618428728%20
mailto:f3f4@hankookmotorsports.com

